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Sunday 28th March 2021 
 

Year 4 Bubble Closure due to a Positive Case (Britwell Campus) 
 
Dear Parents and Carers (Britwell Campus) 
 
There has been a family who has tested positive for COVID at the Britwell Campus this weekend. One of 
the children in the family is in Year 4. 
 
As we are currently operating in Year Group bubbles, we have asked all children and staff who are in Year 
4 to self-isolate for next week (Monday 29th March to Thursday 1st April). As all the children and teachers 
are at home in these year groups, the remote learning offer will be offered from Monday 29th March to 
Thursday 1st April for children in Year 4. You should receive your class Remote Learning Teams Link 
tomorrow morning. Please look out for an email to access the remote learning for Year 4. 
 
This means that the children in Year 4 should stay at home and not come to school or come on to the 
school playgrounds.  
 
Please do not bring children in Year 4 on to the school playgrounds if you are dropping off siblings or other 
children in other year groups.  
 
These are the current Government guidelines and we ask all families to follow these rules and 
ensure that your child in Year 4 does self-isolate. 
 
Where possible all children in other year groups (Year N, Year R, Year1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 5 and Year 
6) should attend school as planned.  
 
If for some reason children in Year N, R, 1, 2, 3, 5 and 6 cannot attend school because their siblings are 
self-isolating and there is no possible way of getting them to school, study packs and resources will be 
available from Monday for children in these year groups (Year N, R, 1, 2, 3, 5 and 6).  
 
Unfortunately, the remote learning offer will not be available. Please contact the school office after 10.00 
am on Monday if you require online resources for your child in these other year groups. These resources 
can be emailed to you. 
 
All children in Year 4 and any siblings who cannot attend school should return to school on Tuesday 20th 
April (after the Easter Break). 
 
We are grateful for the support of our families at this difficult time. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr Andrew Griffin 
Executive Headteacher 


